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Polanco, Joanna

From: Amy Dedow <amydedow@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 10:52 AM
To: Polanco, Joanna
Subject: TNR ordinance 

Hello my name is Amy Dedow and I am a resident of Milwaukee County.  I have also been a volunteer with 
MADACC for the past 4 years, working specifically with the cats.  I highly encourage the continuation of the 
TNR  program and advocate for an expansion of the program.  Over the past 4 years the intake of unaltered cats 
is slowly decreasing.  Spay/neuter programs are the one true and absolute way to decrease the population of 
unwanted cats.  With an intake reduction we will see tax dollars being saved. Have the vision to see forward 
into a future with fewer unwanted cats and fewer tax dollars being  spent on holding/vetting these cats at 
MADACC. 
 
Peace, 
 
Amy Dedow 


